
HEALTH AND SAFETY POLICY

The  Club  accepts  responsibility  within  the  Health  and  safety  at  Work  Act  1974  and  the 
Management and Safety at Work Regulations 1992 and as amended by subsequent legislation; 
the safely, health and well being of staff during working hours and at other times when they are 
employed on the club’s business.

The  club  recognises  its  responsibilities  with  regard  to  fire  and  safety  precautions  and  the 
provision of first aid facilities.

The club’s formal policy, together with legislation, imposes on staff a duty to take all reasonable 
care for their own safety and the safety of other staff and visitors. It is the responsibility of the staff 
to bring to the attention of the managers anything that they consider to be a hazard to health and 
safety.

FIRE PRECAUTIONS

If  you  hear  the  fire  alarm  or  hear  somebody  shouting  Fire,  please  leave  the  pavilion 
IMMEDIATELY by the nearest exit / fire exit. These are clearly indicated. Please congregate in 
the netball court area, at the far end of the tennis courts, until such time as the pavilion has been 
declared safe. Do not re-enter the building. DO NOT STOP TO COLLECT PROPERTY.

SMOKING

Smoking is not permitted in any part of the pavilion or changing rooms.

ACCIDENT AND SAFETY PROCEDURES

The  club  has  first  aid  facilities  located  in  the  kitchen  and  in  the  scorebox.  Coaches/team 
managers will have first aid equipment with them at away matches.

EQUIPMENT AND FACILITY CHECKLISTS

A regular  assessment  of  equipment  and  building  within  the  clubhouse  is  carried  out  by  the 
Pavilion Manager. Additionally,  regular  risk assessments are undertaken on cricket equipment 
including the cricket cage and helmets.

TRANSPORT TO MATCHES AND PRACTICE SESSIONS

The Club’s  policy  is  that  parents  or  other  responsible  adults  are  responsible  for  transporting 
players to and from all matches / practice sessions and therefore the Club will not be registering 
Private Vehicles for the transportation of individuals in connection with any fixtures or practice 
sessions arranged by the Club. The implementation of this policy is not intended to exclude any 
player from participation and parents and guardians should contact the Club Welfare Officer if 
they have any problems with the transportation of players to matches or practice sessions.




